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From: Jon Jump [mailto:jon.jump@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, January 04, 2016 12:24 PM 

To: Frevert, Kathy@Waterboards 

Subject: Comments on Proposed Regulatory Framework 

 
Kathy: 
 
 
Keep up the good work.    Water is a scarce resource and we should ALL conserve.    Some people have 
considered water like oil -- its unlimited and its use has no effect on our environment and our 
future.   Those people could not be more wrong.    Those are the same people that think dinosaurs never 
existed.       
 
Everyone (every community) must do its job to protect our natural resources.     
 
This letter was written after I received something from our city...    
 
Please.....  keep protect our future. 
 
 
 


